
 
Po Leung Kuk Camões Tan Siu Lin Primary School 

6 Hoi Ting Road, Yaumatei, Kowloon 

 

20 November 2023 

 
Dear parents, 
 
 

 

 
Traditional Piñatas Kick-off Event 

 
25th Anniversary Logo with our 

honourable guests – Mr. Quincy Lui, 
Dr Henry Tan and Mrs. Josie Tan 

Thanksgiving – Photo Booth 

 
Thanksgiving is a time for expressing gratitude, sharing, and remembering special people 
encountered in our lives. Through a range of thoughtfully designed activities and games, such as 
Thanksgiving artwork, Creative Writing, Game Booths, Photo Booth, DIY, Food Sharing and 
Inter-clan Student-Teacher Pumpkin Roll Relay, our Camõesians have the opportunity to learn 
the art of expressing gratitude and become "A Better Me".  
  
We hope that our students will learn to love each other and have a thankful heart. Together, as a 
Camõesians family, let us provide our students with the support and encouragement they need 
to cultivate grateful hearts, working towards creating a harmonious world. 
 
Thank you for your support. Please also stay tuned to our Silver Jubilee anniversary 
celebrations.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 

Raymond C. M. Chou 
Principal 

As we approach the season of gratitude, I want to take a moment to 
share some exciting events that happened recently with you.  
 
We were thrilled that our Kick-off of 25th Anniversary Celebrations 
cum Opening Ceremony of Thanksgiving 360° was successfully held 
on 16 November 2023. This year is definitely meaningful for all 
Camõesians as the School has stepped into the Silver Jubilee since it 
was founded in 1999. We were grateful to have our School Supervisor 
Mr. Quincy Lui, School Donor Dr. Henry Tan and Mrs. Josie Tan, PTA 
Chairperson Ms. Peace Yeung and Alumni Union Chairperson Ms. 
Bianca Ho to celebrate this momentous milestone with us. 
 
 


